
TAS Swimming 2018 
(Years 7 to 12) 

 
St Paul’s will be participating once again in the annual TAS Swimming Carnival next year 
and Swimming Training starts on Monday, January 15th at 8am (Monday – Thursday 

only). Once School classes commence, swimming training will tentatively be from 
7.00am – 8.00am Tuesdays and Thursdays and 3.30pm – 4.30pm Mondays and 
Wednesdays. (Junior School will be on Monday and Wednesday mornings and Tuesday 

and Thursday afternoons).  
 
Students swimming with outside coaches are strongly encouraged to remain there – 

they might like, however, to come to school training occasionally throughout the season, 
which ends with the TAS Swimming Carnival (at Chandler) on Thursday 15th March.  A 
brief note from parents stating that their child is training outside the School would be 

appreciated.   
Other swimming dates to be noted include: 
 

Day/Date Place Time 

Week 2 
Friday 02/02/18  

Time trials/Championships at Lawnton 
50m pool  (Cnr Gympie & Lawnton 

Pocket Road, Lawnton) 

6:38pm – 8:45pm 

Week 3 
Friday 09/02/18 

Time trials/Championships at Lawnton 
50m pool 

6:38pm – 8:45pm 

Week 4 
Friday 16/02/18 

Time trials/Championships at Lawnton 
50m pool 

6:38pm – 8:45pm 

Week 5 
Friday 23/02/18 

Time trials/Championships at Lawnton 
50m pool 

6:38pm – 8:45pm 

Week 6 

Friday 02/03/18 

Time trials/Championships at Lawnton 

50m pool 

6:38pm – 8:45pm  

Week 6  
Wednesday 28/02/18 

Middle and Senior School 
Interhouse Carnival at Chandler 

All day 

Week 8  
Thursday 15/03/18 

TAS Swimming Carnival at 
Chandler 

6:45am – 5:00pm 
(TBC) 
 

 
To be eligible for Team selection, Age Championships, Colours Points and possible 
Embellishments, swimmers should attend all of the Friday evening Time 

trials/Championships. These trials are similar to Rugby or Netball games and full 
team attendance is required. In the event of extenuating and possibly unforeseen 
circumstances, written permission to be excused should be requested well before the 

day. Age Championships will be based on times recorded at Lawnton 50m pool. Squad 
members should wear the School PE shorts and the white PE sports shirt to the venues 
and black swimwear when competing. Caps are recommended for both training and 

competing. 
 
Any questions? Please direct them to Miss Kolb, Mr Osborne or Ms Norton. 

 


